
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year! 

When the children returned to the classroom on Monday, they 
discovered our new topic is Space. We have talked about what we 
already know about space and started our astronaut training. Our 
roleplay area is now a space rocket! We have looked at the Van Gogh 
painting ‘The Starry Night’ and created our own using wax resist to 
make the swirling lines and stars.  

You are invited to a Journal share and Parent Literacy Meeting next 
Wednesday from 2.45pm. 

Celebration assembly is every Thursday afternoon. Children are 
welcome to bring in any certificates or awards they achieve in clubs 
or events outside of school to share with the rest of KS1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: The Marvelous Moon Map 
 
Maths: 2D shapes 
 
Thursday: Celebration assembly 
 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
 
Forest Friday 
 

Read whole reading book 5 times per week.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Blending practise in home learning books.  
 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
 
15.1.25 – Topaz Journal share and Literacy 
meeting for parents 2.45pm. 
 

 


